
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

REMOVAL OF APPLIANCES 
WITH FREON 

The City of Fruitland will impose a fee of $25.00 (each) for the collection of 
refrigerators, freezers, air-conditioners or other appliances where Freon has 
not been removed from the unit. Cooling units which have no coolant 
remaining will continue to be collected free of charge. An appliance which 
has had the coolant removed must be so certified by an appropriate 
authority. City residents are encouraged to contact the City Department of 
Public Works if they wish the City to pick up a cooling appliance. This 
policy was adopted by the City Council to comply with regulations of the 
Wicomico County Landfill. For further information contact Public Works 
Director Cooper Townsend at 410-548-2807. 


